
NEW YORK
What’s better than visiting

for the holidays?
visiting New York for the holidays while earning college credit!

COLLEGE OF HUMAN SCIENCES
INTERNATIONAL QUALITY OF LIFE AWARDS

STUDY TOUR
November 30th  through December 4th, 2018

SPACE IS LIMITED — APPLY NOW
Preparation for the study tour will occur throughout the Fall in special lectures, workshops, and assignments on 

campus designed to enhance the final trip to New York. Students will visit exciting Manhattan art, design, food, and 
cultural venues and will serve as ambassadors at the International Quality of Life Awards held at the United Nations.

To be eligible, students must be a junior or senior in the College of Human Sciences, have an overall ungapped  
GPA of 3.0 or higher, and apply no later than 4:45pm on March 2. Candidates will be selected through  

a competitive application and interview process.

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND TO APPLY VISIT:  
WWW.HUMSCI.AUBURN.EDU/IQLA/STUDYTOUR

H U M A N  S C I E N C E S


